
          

 

 

 

 

  September 22, 2019 

 

Greetings from MPP Raymond Cho 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Scarborough North, I am delighted to 

extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 39th World Religions 

Conference, Canada’s largest & longest Multi-Faith event hosted by the Ahmadiyya 

Muslim Jama’at of Canada. 

This World Religions Conference has promoted peace, understanding and tolerance 

thereby strengthening the bonds between various religious and non religious 

communities through meaningful and respectful dialogue, spiritual presentations and 

social interactions.     

This year’s theme is “How to establish a Just Society” as in the current age there is 

a sharpened awareness of the many injustices happening around us. Various faiths 

and philosophies will discuss their unique perspectives on this theme. 

I wish to thank the well dedicated coordinators, various congregation members’ 

volunteers, and sponsors for their hard work and dedication in organizing today's multi-

faith conference.  

My best wishes for an enlightening and a memorable event! 

Sincerely, 

 

__________________ 
Raymond Cho 
MPP – Scarborough North 


